
 

 

LOCAL EMERGENCY PLANNING COMMITTEE (LEPC) 
 MEETING MINUTES 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2012 
Lubbock Sheriff’s Academy 
901 Main Street, Suite 1002 

 
 

Attendees:  
Steve Bryant, TTUHSC 
Dan Dennison, Vice-Chair 
Dave Freriks, Salvation Army 
Gerry Grant, Lubbock Light & Power 
Anna Gibson, TIEHH BRL  
Tim Grider, Salvation Army 
Christopher Hefner, Lubbock County Sheriff’s Office   
H. David Jones, Lubbock MPO 
Billy Kinch, Covenant Health Systems 
Felis Kennedy, TTUHSC  
Aida Martinez, SPAG  
Victor Means, TTUHSC 
Nick Olenik, Lubbock County 
Steve Presley, Texas Tech University  
Kristina, Salinas, UMC Trauma 
Jean Anne Stratton, Salvation Army   
Paul Winn, Xcel Energy 
Renee Witherspoon, TTUHSC 
J.D. Young, Shallowater Emergency Management 
 

Public Comments 
No public comment 
 
Approval of Minutes 
The minutes from the August 2, 2012 meeting were approved as presented.  
 
Subcommittee Reports 
Right to Know and Certification Committee- Nothing to report. 
Public Education and Information Committee- Renee Witherspoon reported her committee will be 
working on updating the website with current information, and upcoming activities.  
Training and Membership- Nick Olenik reported to continue online training.  
Emergency Response and Resource Committee- Nothing to report.  
Hazardous Materials Facilities Liaison Committee- Nothing to report  
 

Presentation:  

A PowerPoint presentation was given by Jody James from the National Weather Service on Winter 

Weather Outlook. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned  


